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PACER STACKTRAIN ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
DECKING OF INTERNATIONAL LOADS AT McCook FACILITY - CUB 
TERMINAL 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
This announcement is to advise you that all International container loads in storage at the 
CUB Terminal in McCook,IL effective AUGUST 18, 2001 will be grounded on the 6th 
day after notification. 
 
The policy and seasonal charge is being enforced due to peak season volumes causing 
chassis shortages and yard space congestion,  
 
The free time on the container is the standard UPRR arrangement. You will receive a 
daily faxed or email list of the units that will be decked. 
 
At the end of free time, any unit not picked up will be grounded and the cargo will be 
charged $43 for the decking and $43 for the lift back on the chassis prior to release. 
 
The lift hours are Mon-Fri 0700-1700 and the fax number for the flip authorization is 
708-485-8086. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Location: 
 
CUB Terminal     Hours: 24 by 7 
5300-52 Joliet Rd.     Pacer Stacktrain 
McCook, IL    Phone 708-485-9477 
Phone 708-485-6101                                      Fax   708-485-8086 
Fax   708-485-6104 
Contact: Tom Urso 
 
 
Please advise all personnel and drayage partners of this announcement. If you have any 
questions, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain representative. 
 
Regards. 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 
 
 


